
This is to inform you that due to some unavoidable circumstances the National Seminar on 'Kashi : Past and Present'
scheduled to be held on 22-23 March, 2022 is being postponed. New dates for the same will be announced in next week.
this is for your kind information and necessary action.

--
Thanking you

Kinds Regards 
(Prof. O.N.Singh) 
Head of the Department
Centre of Advanced Study
AIHC & Archaeology
Banaras Hindu University 
Varanasi- 221005, Uttar Pradesh, India


